
 Bring out the best 
in your child with 
singing. 
 

Enrolments for 2023 with the 

Australian Youth Choir are 

now open to boys and girls from 8 

years of age. 

 

A great opportunity to develop singing, 

build confidence, self-esteem and make new 

friends in 2023. 

 

Weekly rehearsals in Canterbury during 

school Term with concerts included in the 

year. 

AUDITION NOW FOR 2023 
EMAIL OR CALL TO LEAVE MESSAGE  

 
office2@niypaa.com.au or 98362877 

Take your child’s singing from the 

shower to the stage! 

Visit our website www.niypaa.com.au 
 

The Australian Youth Choir is a division of National Institute of Youth Performing Arts Australia (NIYPAA) 
ABN 28 007 124 629 
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